
Principal: Mr Chris Barratt 
 Summerhill Academy 

Plummers Hill 
St George  

Bristol 
BS5 7JU 

Tel: 0117 903 0347 
Email: info@sa.clf.uk 

Website: www.summerhillacademy.clf.uk 
 
 

    
Part of the 

kind | safe | respectful | learning 

 
 

12/06/2025 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Re. Year 2 Family Meeting and Classes 
 
We are coming to the end of another fantastic academic year here at Summerhill Academy, and we are 
really looking forward to welcoming the Year 2 children into our school next year. 
 
In preparation for this, we would like to invite all Year 2 families to visit us at Summerhill Academy at 
3:20pm on Monday 23rd June. There will be an opportunity to meet the team, visit the classrooms and ask 
any questions that you have. If you can’t make this time and would like to arrange a bespoke visit, please 
do get in touch as we are very happy to accommodate. 
 
The Year 3 teaching team for the next academic year remains the same as for this year, with Mrs Grace 
McNamara taking Hall Class and Miss Kym Pomeroy taking Muller Class. Mrs Angela Temple and Miss Chloe 
Moore will support the year group as teaching assistants. 
 
For those new to our school, we have Mrs Kirsty McLeod-Hughes as our Vice Principal, Miss Kirstie Coombes 
as our SENDCo and Ms Louise Dunbar as our Designated Safeguarding Lead and Family Support Worker. 
 
We are carrying out a range of transition activities over the coming weeks for the Year 2 children to get to 
know the team and our school, including assemblies, a school tour and class visits. 
 
As always, we thank you for your support, and please do get in touch if you have any questions or queries 
either on the playground, in the office or at info@sa.clf.uk. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Chris Barratt 
Principal 


